
 

 

 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (A 60 Loughborough Road, 
Ruddington) (No Stopping on Entrance Clearway)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (8350) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services.  
 
In order to fulfil a planning condition for the development of a new school at Easthorpe House, 
Loughborough Road, Ruddington, it is proposed to introduce a new School Keep Clear Marking 
(SKC) across the driveway entrance to the school. The SKC will prohibit stopping Mon – Fri 8 am – 
4.30pm. 
 
The school keep clear marking will prohibit vehicles from stopping outside the front of the school 
during the school day and this make it easier and safer for pedestrians to cross the road to reach 
the school.  
 


